
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
The Santa Cruz Police Department, California Highway Patrol and Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office are 
alerting residents to possible traffic delays on March 1st in conjunction with a scheduled protest at UCSC.  
We expect the greatest traffic impacts to be in areas near the campus and the surrounding feeder streets. 
Residents are advised to allot extra time when travelling through the area. In addition, local law enforcement 
will work to ensure emergency vehicle access is maintained to city and county areas near the university. If 
excessive delays occur, local law enforcement will provide information through the media, Nixle alert 
system and other public notification means.  
 
For additional (updated) information, the University has set up an informational website on the protest at 
ucsc.edu/advisory.  
 
All media inquiries regarding the protest should be referred to UCSC Public Relations: (831) 459-2495 
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